OV 14 1989

Docket No. 70-25

Rockwell International Cerporation
Rocketcdyne Division

Atomics International

6633 Canoga Avenue

Canoga Park, California 91304

Attenticon: Dr. D. C. Gibbs, Division Direcicr
ftomics Internationa’l

Gentlemen:
Subject: NRC Inspection

This letter refers to the routine inspection conducted by Mr. €. A, Hooker of
this office on October 17-20, 1989, of activities authorized by NRC license
No. ENM-21 ana to the discussion of our findings held with you and members of
your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the enclosed inspection
report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examinations c¢f procedures and representative records, interviews with
personnel, and observations by the inspector.

No violations of NRC requirements were identified within the scope of this
inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's reguIations. a copy of
;h!s letter and the enclosure will be placed in the NRC's Public Document
oom.

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be glad to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely, KA
ol nal Sogued
G. P. Ydhas, Chief

Emergenty Preparedness and
Radiological Protection Branch

Enclosure:
Inspection Report No. 70-25/89-05

cc w/enclosure:

M. Horn, NMSS:HQ

Mr. R. T. Lancet, Director,
Nuclear Safety and Licensing
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